
January 16, 2025  –  Session Report 
 

Members Present: Dwight Dunn (Moderator), Jim McCaslin (Clerk), Don Anthony, Matt 
DeLorenzo, Martin Furman, Paul Harbison, Dick King, Dan Hartzler 
 

Members Absent: None 
 

• The Edlers opened the meeting by praying for the body of Westminster Church.  

• The Session approved a monetary gift for the Memorial Service of Abby Ledford. 

• The Session discussed the results of the Organ Survey and determined to discuss the 
issue at greater length before moving forward with a decision. 

• The Session reviewed Diaconal activities and the latest financial report. 

• Dwight Dunn provided an update on the staff. The update was positive. 

• Martin Furman, Don Anthony, and Dick King provided updates from the three standing 
committees (Mission, Discipleship, and Worship).  

• The Session is planning to utilize a Church Health Assessment tool in order to establish a 
set of priorities for fostering spiritual growth within the church. 

• The Session determined that it would be good to enlist pulpit supply on a quarterly basis 
so that Pastor Dwight has scheduled breaks from the pulpit. 

• The Session appointed Martin Furman and Dan Hartzler as delegates to the January 
meeting of Presbytery.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Jim McCaslin, Clerk of Session 

 

Next Presbytery Meeting: Saturday, January 25, 2025, at Fairview PCA 
 

Next Session Meeting: Tuesday, February 4, 2025, in room 104  
 


